
 

A message to our students, their families, our educators, and our business and 

community partners: 

 

First and foremost, please be safe during these uncertain times and follow all 

recommended precautions as stated by our local government and officials. The staff 

and Board of Directors of the Pasco Education Foundation and Take Stock in 

Children Pasco are still working on your side with the continual goal of providing 

support for our programs to advance student achievement. While we are working 

remotely, you can visit our website to connect with us via email or message us on our 

website or any of our social media platforms. 

 

The Pasco Education Foundation is following the advice and guidance of our 

partners at Pasco County Schools, as well as agencies such as the Department of 

Education, the Center for Disease Control, and the Department of Health. We have 

canceled, postponed, or modified many of our programs, events, and initiatives in 

accordance with this input. Due to the current fluid and changing circumstances, we 

will continue to keep you all apprised of any changes we make moving forward. 

Please check your emails, visit our Facebook page, and Twitter for current updates. 

 

Please remember that you are important to us! Please stay safe and take care of 

your family and friends. We will get through this as a community and come out of this 

stronger.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Stacey Capogrosso    Eric Johnson 

President & CEO    Board Chairman 


